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Project 2009-02: Real-time Reliability Monitoring and Analysis Capabilities 
A second draft of the standard authorization request (SAR) has been posted by the Real-time Reliability 
Monitoring and Analysis Capabilities SAR Drafting Team.  The team is seeking comments on the SAR until 8 
p.m. EDT on February 18, 2010.  The drafting team has also posted its consideration of industry comments 
received for the first draft of the SAR. 
 
Instructions 
Please use this electronic form to submit comments.  If you experience any difficulties in using the electronic 
form, please contact Lauren Koller at Lauren.Koller@nerc.net.  An off-line, unofficial copy of the comment 
form is posted on the project page: http://www.nerc.com/filez/standards/Project2009-02_Real-
Time_Monitoring_Analysis_Capabilities.html 
 
Next Steps 
The drafting team will draft and post responses to comments received during this period. 
 
Project Background 
The purpose of this project is to draft new or revised standard(s) that will establish requirements for the 
functionality, performance, and change management of real-time capabilities for Reliability Coordinators, 
Transmission Operators, Generator Operators, and Balancing Authorities for use by their System Operators in 
support of reliable system operations.   
 
The SAR addresses selected recommendations in the RTBPTF Report http://www.nerc.com/filez/rtbptf.html as 
determined by the Real-time Best Practices Standards Study Group (the group that initiated the work on this 
project) as well as directives identified in Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) Order 693. 
 
Applicability (as listed in the SAR) 
Reliability Coordinator 
Balancing Authority 
Transmission Operator 
Generator Operator 
 
Standards Development Process 
The Reliability Standards Development Procedure contains all the procedures governing the standards 
development process.  The success of the NERC standards development process depends on stakeholder 
participation.  We extend our thanks to all those who participate. 
 

For more information or assistance, 
please contact Shaun Streeter at shaun.streeter@nerc.net or at 609.452.8060. 


